
  
 

 

EXTENSION OF DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF STATEMENTS AND 

INFORMATION TO THE TRIBUNAL  

 

TAKE NOTICE that on 22 July 2024 the Sole Member of the Defence Forces Tribunal has 

extended the date for the submission of statements and/or information to the Tribunal 

to the close of business on the 30th day of September 2024. 

 

Information in relation to how to submit a statement and/or information to the Tribunal 

is available under the ‘Notices’ section on the Tribunal’s website (www.toidf.ie, available 

here). 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.toidf.ie/
https://www.toidf.ie/app/uploads/2024/07/Information-on-submitting-information-to-the-Tribunal.pdf

